The Garrard County Board of Education held a Tax Hearing on Thursday, August 26, 2021
at 6:00 p.m., in the Garrard Education Center.

All Members Present:

Others Present Were:
Stacy Coffey

Dr. Jerry Browning, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Moment of Silence
Dr. Jerry Browning, led the Pledge of Allegiance

ORDER AUTHORIZE APPROVAL — ADOPTION OF AGENDA
NO.42

Mr. Michael McQueary moved, seconded by Mr. Kenneth Hurt, to adopt the agenda. All members
present voted aye, 5-0.

Mr. Kevin Stull, Superintendent gave an explanation of Tax Rates.
Hearing of Public Comments: NONE

ORDER AUTHORIZE APPROVAL — ADOPT TAX RATES FOR 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR
NO.43

Upon recommendation by the Superintendent, Mrs. Mary Davis moved, seconded by Mr. Kenneth
Hurt, to set tax rates for 2021-2022 school year, real estate and personal property tax rates at
66.7 per hundred. Mr. Jerry Browning voted aye, Mr. Kenneth Hurt voted aye, Mrs. Mary Davis
voted aye, Mr. Michael McQueary voted nay and Dr. Connie Lamb voted nay, vote 3-2.

ORDER AUTHORIZE ADJOURNMENT UNTIL THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING DATE
NO.44

At 6:31 p.m., Mr. Michael McQueary moved, seconded by Mr. Kenneth Hurt to adjourn. All
members present voted aye, 5-0.



